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Succession of Tunneling Protocols
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With the transition of providing our users with the next generation of service, we've chosen
to move toward and focus on an improved, more capable infrastructure to support the
protocols we currently offer within the PIA client. Along with making this transition, support
for the L2TP and PPTP protocols have been discontinued. As our focus is taking progressive
steps to provide better service for our users, we’ve chosen to cease support for these
protocols in favor of paving the way for secure, up to date protocols.
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